
On March 8, 2017, the California Coastal Commission approved the County’s request for a one year 

time extension (to May 2, 2018) for  Marin County’s Local Coastal Program Amendment Number LCP -

2-MAR-15-0029-1. The purpose of the time extension is to acknowledge and accept the modifications 

suggested by the California Coastal Commission on LCP Amendment No. LCP-2-MAR-15-0029-1 (Marin 

LCP Update) at the Commission hearing on November 2, 2016. The Commission’s action is not final 

and effective until the Marin County Board of Supervisors accepts and agrees to the Commission’s 

certification of those amendments with suggested modifications. If the Board has not accepted and 

agreed to the suggested modifications by that time, then the Commission’s certification with 

suggested modifications expires. The Coastal Commission also continued the hearing on the portion of 

the LCP Update relating to Environmental Hazards. Unless withdrawn by Marin County, the deadline 

for the Commission to act on the environmental hazards portion of the Marin LCP Update is September 

29, 2017. 

https://www.coastal.ca.gov/mtgcurr.html

